General Fund Budget Workshop 
May 30, 2013

The Town of Pink Hill held a General Fund Budget Workshop on Thursday, May 30, 2013 after the Water Fund Budget Workshop that started at 6:00 p.m. was completed in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Marion Mitchell, Police Chief Joey Thigpen, and Town Clerk/Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell. 

The Town Board and Finance Officer discussed and reviewed revenue and expenses for the FY 2013-2014 General Fund Budget and CDI Loan Budget. The town board agreed that the town tax rate would remain at $0.55 and not increase.
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